AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR

Performing Choir and Camerata
Carols Rehearsal 2020

5 October 2020
Dear Performing and Camerata families

Each year we invite Camerata and Performing Choir to perform at a variety of events throughout December. The Christmas period is
usually a busy and exciting season with performances at shopping centres, corporate events and Christmas celebrations. While this may
not be possible this year due to current gathering restrictions, we are not yet ruling out the possibility of some potential carols performances
come December. We understand that some families may have made arrangements that preclude involvement in this rehearsal, but we
are hopeful that the vast majority of choristers will be able to attend. Should your daughter not be able to attend or if you have any
questions, please contact the office by email at headoffice@aspagroup.com.au

In light of changes to the Annual Concert, we will not be holding any other weekend rehearsals in term 4.
This is our current COVID safe plan and it will be updated as required by federal and state based guidelines.

Carols Rehearsal

Date: Sunday October 18
Time: 9.00am - 4.00pm
Venue: Perth Modern School, Subiaco Road, Subiaco.

Parking is available along Subiaco Road and on the school basketball courts, accessible via Subiaco Road. Please
arrive to the Beasley Auditorium for arrival and collection. Please see the attached map for further details.
Wear: Correct rehearsal uniform
Bring: A packed lunch, substantial snacks and water
Music folder and pencil
Camerata families please note, we will also be holding auditions for Performing Choir on this day and will email you these details late next
week. Girls who wish to audition will be called out of the carols rehearsal for the singing component of the audition. The dance component
will be held from 4.00pm - 4.45pm.

On-the-day phone number for the Carols Rehearsal only: 0410 514 995
This mobile number will only be answered during the rehearsal.

We will communicate further details about the possibility of public carols performances towards the end of term 4.
Kind regards

Elise Buhagiar
Events Manager
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